O Planning,
(L“l' Industry &

W Environment

05/11/2019

Ms Kate MacDonald

Director Statutory Planning
NSW Department of Education
Suite 9 259

George Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Ms MacDonald

Parramatta Public and APHS Redevelopment - Mod-5 (SSD-7237-Mod-5)
Request for Comment on Conditions

The Department has drafted conditions of consent for the Parramatta Public and Arthur Phillip High
Schools Redevelopment (SSD 7237 Mod 5).

You are invited to review the draft conditions and to provide any comments to the Department by
Thursday 7 November 2019.

If you are unable to provide comments within this timeframe, you are required to provide, and commit
to, a timeframe detailing the provision of any comments.

If you have any questions, please contact Navdeep Shergill, who can be contacted on 8289 6777 or
at navdeep.singhshergill@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Jhe

Jason Maslen
Acting Team Leader, School Infrastructure Assessments
Social & Infrastructure Assessments
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